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Dear Partners, Friends and Followers, 

Words are not enough for all the prayers and love given to our filly, Jewel.  She successfully 

underwent surgery to remove an infection in her femur bone and was on the road to recovery, 

expecting her to return to the farm, when we received the devastating call that she broke her 

femur bone.  Surrounded by love and teary eyes, Jewel crossed the rainbow bridge and is now 

with her mom, Simply Sapphire.  Foster mom Janet was a wonderful mom, right to the end.  

She stayed a few days at the farm so we could spend time with her before returning home, 

where she will get a break from motherhood to enjoy just being a horse.  Janet is doing well 

and we are eternally grateful for taking care of Jewel. 

∞ ∞ ∞ 

Bergen Stables was honored to have more visitors this month! It was a pleasure to have them 

and our horses loved the attention! “The Posse” however, thinks they are big stars now!  

Photo ops with them are getting harder to come by! 

Our foals and their moms have moved to Overbrook Farm in Colts Neck, NJ. They are closer to 

us and are doing phenomenal in their new home! 

Our mare, Tsunami Stryker, gave us a little colic scare but she and her filly, Hiya Harry, are 
doing great!  Many thank for all your prayers.  They will be moving to NJ with our next group 
of mares. 

Our yearlings continue to grow strong! Louie is leaving “The Posse” as Sir Ludlow with Buffalo 

Thoroughbred Company to embark on the next chapter of becoming a great racehorse.  We 

wish them all the best and will follow his journey with them!  

Make Reservations and Trickmeister are back to loafing around, rolling in the mud and being 

playful stallions now that their work is done! 

Our Two-Year-Olds in Training continue to impress while training at Monmouth Park!       

Romancing the Cat had his first breeze of 3 furlongs.           

True Prosperity remains serious and focused in her workouts. 

Our partnerships continue to fill up.  If you’re interested, please do not hesitate to contact us 
with any questions or concerns.  Want to get involved but feel you don’t know enough?  Just 
ask us! We didn’t always know either! 

 

Bergen Stables is offering some of our yearlings and soon to be weanling foals for sale.  They 
are always available to see by appointment. 

 

Check out our web page weekly for updates, photos and videos at bergenstables.com.  
Like us on Facebook, follow us on Twitter, subscribe to us on YouTube, pin us on Pinterest. 
 
 

Bergen Stables wishes to thank you for believing in and supporting us! 

http://www.bergenstables.com/

